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To all international students planning to start enroliment at Kagawa University
This alert notice is an update of the previous alerts released on 21 February 2020 and 6 March 2020. In

accordance to the announcement by the Japanese Ministry of Foreign Affairs on 25 March 2020 designating
Level 2 worldwide on Travel Advice & Warning, Kagawa University has decided to cancel or postpone

admittance of incoming students from all countries and regions.

We ask for your understanding that this decision has been made in consideration of prioritizing the health
and safety of all of our international students.

25 March 2020

Yoshiyuki Kakehi

President and Head of Crisis Response Headquarters
Kagawa University



